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Che Battalion Weather |
gj Tuesday — Clear to partly cloudy, :£ 
gj Southerly winds 5-10 m.p.h. Hig-h 51, 
gi; low 42. i:;:

|:| Wednesday — Partly cloudy to coludy,
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Civilians To Vote April 25 
On Clothing Regs Question
Dorm Distribution 
Set For Ballots
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STARK HONORED
cott Roberts, president of the Memorial Student Center 
>uncil and Directorate, directs a quip at smiling MSC 
)irector J. Wayne Stark, left, during ceremonies honoring 
stark here Saturday. A highlight of the appreciation din- 
ler was the presentation of a set of luggage (in back­
ground) and an all-expense-paid European tour to Stark 
tnd his wife. (Photo by Mike Wright)

Appreciation Fete 
Honors MSC Chief
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Friends and former Texas 
UzM students who worked with 

Wayne Stark paid tribute to 
^ be Memorial Student Center di- 

ector Saturday night at an 
ppreciation dinner.
Stark was presented funds 

oward an European vacation for 
imself and his wife Jean, a set 
f luggage and a citation from 
iresent and former students who 
ave benefitted from his service. 
More than $1,500 was con- 

ributed by former students who 
erved in Memorial Student Cen-
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ler Directorate positions during 
’ a eS Itark’s 21 years as director.

A plaque citing his “talent and 
nthusiasm for counseling, en- 
ouraging and challenging hun- 
reds of young men to develop 
lore fully their leadership poten- 
ial and to aspire to high attain- 
lent” was presented by Don Mc- 
linty, 1958 directorate president. 
THE SEVEN-piece luggage set 

ras given to the Starks by Scott 
I. Roberts of Austin in behalf of 
urrent MSC directorate and 
ouncil members. Roberts is the 
968 president.
A 1939 A&M graduate, Stark 

irects activities of 300 campus 
tudent organizations.
About 100 persons attended 

be at he surprise appreciation dinner, 
lany of the director’s former 
tudent associates were present. 
Vacation funds and the dinner 
me arranged by Bud Whitney 

Houston, 1956 directorate

University National Bank 
“On the side of Texas A&M”

—Adv.

president; John Jenkins of Dal­
las, chairman of the first Student 
Conference on National Affairs; 
Don Cloud of Omaha, Neb., 1959 
Cadet Colonel of the Corps; MSC 
assistant director and business 
manager Bill Lancaster and Me- 
Ginty.

THE SCONA committee, Space 
and Hydrospace Fiestas, the 
intercollegiate talent show and 
A&M student involvement in the 
International Association for the 
Exchange of Students for Tech­
nical Experience have been de­
veloped under Stark’s guidance.

“An outstanding social atmos­
phere and opportunity for stu­
dents to participate in governing 
activities while they are students 
are provided by the MSC through 
his direction,” McGinty pointed 
out. “These MSC activities are 
priceless.”

Former students described the 
Lamesa native’s efforts in other 
areas. Numerous Aggies received 
his assistance in obtaining gradu­
ate study opportunities at Har­
vard, MIT and Princeton.

“WAYNE STARK has the tre­
mendous ability to recognize lead­
ership potential in a student and 
make the student feel responsible 
for developing it,” Whitney said.

Stark, 52, studied history and 
accounting at A&M, attended law 
school at Texas and did graduate 
work at Harvard. He is active in 
the A&M Methodist Church, a 
15-year member of the College 
Station Kiwanis Club and is past 
president of the Association of 
College Unions-International.

By DAVE MAYES 
Battalion Staff Writer

Civilian students will give their 
opinions on present clothing regu­
lations b y submitting Student 
Senate-approved questionnaires to 
the Election Commission on April 
25, according to Griff Venator, 
president of the Civilian Student 
Council.

“The questLonnaries will be dis­
tributed to the civilian students 
through their dormitory presi­
dent prior to the election date,” 
Venator said.

Venator said the reason for the 
opinion poll is to find out ex­
actly what clothing regulations 
the civilian students approved and 
which they disapproved.

“THE CIVILIAN Student Coun­
cil would then draw up new cloth­
ing regulations, if needed, based 
on the reactions obtained from 
the students,” he said.

The poll has three primary 
choices to be checked to indicate 
whether the student favors pres­
ent clothing regulations, wants no 
regulations at all or feels current 
clothing regulations “should be 
relaxed.”

The poll then lists the following 
main points of the present cloth­
ing regulations which the indivi­
dual is to approve individually 
and leaves room for comment:

1. All students will wear 
clothing which is in good 
taste and generally accept­
ed by people of this com­
munity.

2. For normal classroom and 
laboratory activities, wo­
men will wear attire which 
is in good taste and suit­
able for the class, and 
which is not of an extreme 
nature.

3. “T” shirts (including prac­
tice jerseys, etc.) will not 
be worn on the campus by 
a student unless he is par-

Debaters Win 2 
Against TU Team

Texas Aggie debaters defeated 
Texas twice in winning three of 
five rounds at the Savage Foren­
sic Tournament at Southwest 
Oklahoma State over the week­
end.

Ron Hinds of Midland and Bob 
Peek of Jacksboro beat the same 
Longhorn team on negative and 
affirmative debate. Losses were 
to Oklahoma State and SMU.

Debate director Robert Archer 
of A&M’s English Department 
said another team will join 
Hinds-Peek in Northwestern Lou­
isiana’s tourney at Natchitoches 
next weekend.

REVIEWING OFFICERS
isiting general Thomas S. Moorman and Francis J. Murdoch Jr. join reviewing officers 
•om A&M as the Cadets Corps passes in review during Military Weekend. Lt. Gen 
[oorman is superintendent of the U. S. Air Force Academy and Maj. Gen. Murdoch is 
ourth Army commanding general for reserve forces at Fort Sam Houston. (Photo by 
[ike Wright)

ticipating in an athletic 
activity.

4. Shower shoes will not be 
worn outside the Dormi­
tory area.

5. Tattered trousers will not 
be worn on the campus.

6. Socks will be worn with 
shoes (of all kinds) on the 
campus at all times.

7. Students will be required 
to have a neat appearance 
on the campus at all times.

8. A student will be clean 
shaven.

9. Students will have proper 
haircuts.

10. Students will not wear 
beards.

11. No student will wear, on 
campus, any article of 
athletic or similar em­
blems awarded by schools 
other than Texas A&M 
(includes other colleges, 
high schools.)

“I am well pleased,” Venator 
said after the senate approved 
the council’s revised opinion poll 
Thursday night.

The senate go-ahead climaxed 
three weeks’ effort by the coun­
cil to get some sort of referendum 
on the present clothing regula­
tions before the civilian students. 
Last week, the senate had turned 
down n.n earlier version of the 
council opinion poll because it 
was not “concrete.”

This opinion poll should provide 
the best picture of what the ci­
vilian students want,” Jerry 
Campbell, senate president, 
agreed.

“HAVING ONLY the civilian 
students taking part in the poll 
should also create less confusion,” 
he added.

In other senate business, plans 
were discussed for the Student 
Idea Exchange Conference, which 
A&M is hosting in the Memorial 
Student Center April 19 and 20.

Campbell noted that approxi­
mately 50 student government 
representatives from schools in 
the Southwest Conference will 
participate in the two-day round­
table discussions on more effec­
tive student government.

A SENATE POLL to determine 
whether students would be will­
ing to give up a meal to help 
orphans in Vietnam is being con­
ducted by Leon E. Travis III, 
chairman of the Senate Welfare 
Committee.

The senate plans to use the 
results of the poll, if favorable, 
to convince the University Execu­
tive Council to close the dining 
halls for one meal and use the 
money saved to send to Vietna­
mese orphans, Travis explained.
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NEW TOWN HALL CHAIRMAN
Lewis Adams, left, is congratulated by current Town Hall Chairman Bobby Gonzales on 
being named chairman of next year’s committee- Adams will begin plans immediately for 
the selection of sophomores for the 1968-69 Town Hall Staff. (Photo by John Fuller)

Louis Adams Named Chairman 
Of Town Hall For Next Year

By JOHN FULLER 
Battalion Managing Editor

Louis Adams, junior chemical 
engineering major from Kings­
ville, Monday was named chair­
man of the Memorial Student 
Center’s Town Hall Committee 
for 1968-69.

Bobby Gonzales, this year’s 
chairman of the entertainment 
series-sponsoring group, made the 
announcement of the MSC selec­
tion committee’s choice at a meet­
ing of Town Hall Committee 
members.

“I am pleased that the com­
mittee chose Louis to head next 
year’s activities,” Gonzales said. 
“He was a very capable vice- 
chairman for Town Hall this year 
and I think he learned a lot about 
the program which will stand him 
in good stead.”

ADAMS WILL administer a 
Town Hall budget which this year 
topped $77,000 and is expected to

be increased for next season.
“I hope to receive applications 

for junior positions from inter­
ested sophomores around March 
11-22,” Adams noted. “Interviews 
for prospective members are ten­
tatively scheduled for the first 
few days in April, and we’re 
tentatively planning to announce 
the selections by the Friday be­
fore Easter vacation.”

ADAMS SAID he hopes to 
select approximately 40 to 50 
sophomores for the positions. 
Standard requirements for selec­
tion, which Adams said may be 
subject to changes before the 
applications are issued, include 
a 1.25 overall grade point ratio 
and at least a 1.0 for the previous 
semester, with no scholastic or 
conduct probation.

Adams said senior sub-commit­
tee chairmanships will probably 
be determined sometime before 
the interviews start.

Adams is scholastic sergeant 
of the Cadet Corps. He is a Dis­
tinguished Student and a member 
of the Ross Volunteer Company.

MARY COSTA

Visiting Generals 
Compliment A&M 
Student Image

Air Force Academy superin­
tendent Lt. Gen. Thomas S. Moor­
man and Army Maj. Gen. Fran­
cis J. Murdoch Jr. complimented 
A&M’s student body — civilian 
and military — during Military 
Weekend festivities.

The distinguished military 
guests said the general appear­
ance of the whole student body 
is exceptional.

General Murdoch is the Fourth 
Army deputy commanding gen­
eral for reserve forces at Fort 
Sam Houston.

Praise for the corps and civ­
ilian appearance and conduct 
came during the annual A&M 
military observance.

Colonel McCoy added his com­
mendation, indicating the corps’ 
performance was “first class, out­
standing all the way.”

“The review was the best show­
ing by the corps since I’ve been 
here,” the commandant added.

JBryan Building & Loan 
Association, Your Sav­
ings Center, since 1919.

•—Adv.bb&l.

COMBAT CUTIE
Nancy James, a freshman elementary education major at 
the University of Texas, models the traditional “five- 
diamond” helmet liner she won as “Combat Cutie” at Fri­
day's Combat Ball. Her escort is Michael G. Shaw. Her 
kimono is in tune with the “R&R in Hong King” theme of 
the Ball. ( Photo by Mike Wright)

Mary Costa 
To Sing Here 
Friday At 8

Mary Costa, operatic queen 
who went from TV commercials 
to the symphony hall, will sing 
at Texas A&M Friday under aus­
pices of the Bryan Rotary Club.

The 8 p.m. performance will be 
at G. Rollie White Coliseum to 
take advantage of additional 
seating.

The soprano star first appear­
ed with the San Francisco Opera 
in 1959 after successful perform­
ances in England and with Leon­
ard Bernstein’s U. S.-English 
tour with “Candide.” She enter­
ed a $250,000 contract with im­
presario S. Hurok and has since 
appeared with the Los Angeles 
Philharmonic, Dinah Shore 
Chevy, Hollywood Palace and 
Frank Sinatra TV shows, Cincin­
nati Opera, Vancouver Festival, 
the Royal Opera at Covent Gar­
den, London, and on annual North 
American tours.

The Rotary presentation, to be 
ushered by Town Hall staff, has 
some reserved seats remaining at 
$3.50 each. Student activity card 
and Town Hall season ticket 
holders are entitled to general 
admission.

Other tickets are $3 for gen­
eral admission, $2 for public 
school students and $1.50 for date 
and student wife tickets. Pur­
chases at the MSC Student Pro­
grams Office are on a first-come, 
first-served basis.

First Bank & Trust now pays 
5% per annum on savings certif­
icates. —Adv.


